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Diverse people. Diverse beliefs. One community. 

 

 

 

 Women’s Alliance 
Getting things done 

since 1939! 

The Women’s Alliance has 
been meeting regularly since 

1939.  
 

We have a long, rich history of 
service to UUCS and  

affirming the inherent value of 
all members in our  

community. 
 

Women’s Alliance is open to all  
members and friends. 



I want to serve! 
and 

I want to have fun! 

Do you have these 

skills? 

• Community minded and 
interested in strength-
ening  connections be-
tween people. 

 

 

 

 

• Service oriented skills. 

• Action oriented and able 
to complete tasks, or 
able to organize those 
who do! 

• Problem solving. 

 

I like to meet people, interact 
with others, and strengthen 
connections. 
 
 
I like to serve  at church activi-
ties and events, memorials,  
ordinations, weddings, the  
annual bazaar, decorating, and 
making ornaments for our  
children.  
 
 
I like to know the work I do 
helps provide items needed by 
our congregation such as   
tables and chairs, equipment 
and table service, hymnbooks, 
window blinds, kitchen flooring 
and more. 
 
 
I like knowing that I’m carrying 
on the long-time traditions of 
Salem UU. 

Attend Women’s Alliance meet-
ings, volunteer as the tasks fit 
your skills, interests, and time. 
 
Make new friends and value 
long time friendships. 
 
  
 

 
Organize volunteers or  
volunteer yourself for a  
memorial, celebration, or  
bazaar. 
 
Bake cookies or other treats, 
set up, serve, and clean up for 
memorials and other celebra-
tions. 
 
 

Find your  
perfect niche 

here! 

Contact Us:  We meet on the second Wednesday of the month, September-
May in the fellowship hall at 2 pm. We do not meet in January. Contact us at 
womensalliance@uusalem.org.  


